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FACULTY RESIDENCY POLICY 

 

 

 

OVERVIEW 

 

Purdue University Fort Wayne is a community of scholars, teachers, and practitioners that wishes to be recognized 

by the citizens of the state of Indiana for its valuable contributions in learning, discovery, and service.  Herein we 

define our academic community as a group of faculty, lecturers, and instructors who work together and have a 

shared interest in advancing knowledge and learning. 

 

Evolution of instructional technology and video conferencing have made it possible to maintain collaborative 

communication and instruction from a distance.  However, we share an expectation that our community will be 

centered on the physical space, the campus, where its members come together throughout the day.  It is the 

presence of students, faculty, and staff on campus that ensures PFW is a successful and dynamic organization and 

a vibrant community of learners and scholars. 

 

EXPECTATIONS REGARDING FACULTY RESIDENCY 

 

As members of the PFW community, therefore, we expect faculty to be present on campus in order to hold open 

office hours, to teach and advise students, to be actively engaged with their colleagues, and to be frequent 

participants in the activities of their departments, schools and colleges, and campus.  We take these activities to be 

part of the faculty’s necessary contribution to achieving our institutional goals, values, and mission.  Exceptions to 

these expectations which may be appropriate in order to fulfill other aspects of the University’s mission must be 

reviewed and approved in writing by chairs and deans. 
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